
COOTES PARADISE  

READ-A-THON 
Our school is once again celebrating Literacy Week with the annual 

Read-a-thon. The event is to encourage a love of reading; we hope 

this school event encourages all students to read a little extra and to 

take the initiative for that reading. So please encourage your children 

to read with you, read alone, listen to someone reading, or to read to 

others! During the Read-a-thon - every minute you read could win 

your class a PIZZA PARTY!  

Free multilingual resources can be accessed at 

http://familyliteracyfirst.ca/ 

Starting January 22, 2018, the students are asked to keep track of 

how many minutes a day they read or are read to. All students are 

already expected to be reading 20 min every day.  

For each of the three grade categories: FDK, Primary and Junior, a 

pizza party can be won by lottery. Lottery tickets are earned by each 

class by the number of minutes read. Upon the completion of the 

read-a-thon, tickets will be drawn from each grade category to award 

the pizza party. Dietary substitutions will be offered for students with 

specific dietary requirements in the winning classes.  

PIZZA PARTY LOTTERY TICKETS 

FDK: For every 50 minutes read, 1 ticket is earned! 

Primary: For every 100 minutes read, 1 ticket is earned! 

Junior: For every 150 minutes read, 1 ticket is earned! 

 



 

 

 

DAY MINUTES READ PARENTS INITIALS 

Monday January 22   

Tuesday January 23   

Wednesday January 24   

Thursday January 25   

Friday January 26   

Saturday January 27   

Sunday January 28   

Monday January 29   

Tuesday January 30   

Wednesday January 31   

Thursday February 1   

Friday February 2   

Total   

 

Please return your reading log on Monday February 5! 

Questions? Email Veronica at veronica.riemer@gmail.com 

LET’S READ! 

TEACHER:  

CLASSROOM#  

GRADE  


